
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, December 06, 2018 9:26AM 
Jeff Bates 
Ashley Weisenfeld; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan 

FILED 121412018 
DOCUMENT NO. 07 403-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180178-TP- Embarq/Centurylink and Teliax, Inc. 

Hi Jeff, 

Sorry for the delayed response. I just saw your message below from Tuesday. Per your request, we 
have added the company code TY153 to Teliax's name in the utilities section, and changed the docket 
title from: 

Request for approval of interconnections agreement and carrier partner for interconnected VoiP 
provider amendment between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a Century Link and Teliax, Inc. 

to: 

Request for approval of interconnection, .ynbundling, resale, and collocation agreement, and one 
amendment, between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a Century Link and Teliax, Inc. 

Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 10:30 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Ashley Weisenfeld; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Docket No. 20180178-TP- Embarq/Centurylink and Teliax, Inc. 

Dorothy, 

The CLEC company code isn't shown in the CMS record for this ICA. The company code is TY153. 

In addition, the docket title should be modified to: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement, and one amendment, between 

Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a Centurylink and Teliax, Inc. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 
v- (850) 413-6538 
F- (850) 413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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